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Ameren Services One Ameren Plaza
i 1901 Chouteau Avenue
PO Box 66149
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149

314.554.3484
314.554.4014 (fax)
wtatro@ameren.com

February 6, 2008

Ms. Colleen Dale, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building

200 Madison Street

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Re:  Inre: Union Electric Company’s 2008 Utility Resource Filing
Pursuant to 4 CSR 240 — Chapter 22
Letter of Transmittal

Dear Ms. Dale:

Submitted yesterday via the Commission’s Electronic Filing and
Information System was Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE’s Utility
Resource Filing (sometimes referred to as the Integrated Resource Plan or IRP),
which was made pursuant to Chapter 22 of the Commission’s rules. The filing
submitted yesterday included the information required by 4 CSR 240-22, except
for the press release and this letter of transmittal, which were inadvertently left
out.

Please note that the IRP has been designated as Highly Confidential given
the extremely sensitive nature of portions of its content. A Public version of the
IRP was also filed.

Also submitted with this letter is the press release issued yesterday, as well
as copies of information about the IRP filing which is available on Ameren.com.

Please direct communications regarding this docket to:

Wendy K. Tatro

Associate General Counsel
Ameren Services Company
1901 Chouteau Avenue
P.O. Box 66149

St. Louis, MO 63166-6149
314-554-3484
314-554-4014 (fax)
wtatro@ameren.com

a subsidiary of Ameren Corporation
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and
Thomas M. Byrne
Managing Associate General Counsel
Ameren Services Company
1901 Chouteau Avenue
P.O. Box 66149
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149
314-554-2514
314-554-4014 (fax)
tbyrne@ameren.com

Please contact me if you have any questions and thank you for your assistance
with this filing.

Sincerely,

\\QE&V\%\%)

Wendy K. Tatro
Associate General Counsel

Attachments




